THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston




DATE:
March 19, 2009

SUBJECT:
Mowing Bid Information 

In the past, the invitation to bid mowing services covered all three of the high school locations, and New Highland/Bluegrass Schools.  With the added acreage of 44.5 acres for Heartland Elementary on Ring Road and North Middle School with the areas yet to be determined, but could be a minimum of 15 acres.  From these added areas we felt it necessary to add Parkway Elementary, Lincoln Trail Elementary and J.T. Alton/Vine Grove Schools to the bid process in order to offset the increased acreage.
